
Dear Caty and Toni, 
 
Having you and your fellow Rotarians at the Nevada High School Musical Theater Awards this past Sunday was a 
great reminder of how crucial the arts are to our community. Thank you so much for joining us as we celebrated 
musical theater programs from across the state and recognized the incredible achievements of our Nevada students. 
This event really shines because of Members like you who believe in the power of arts education. The Las Vegas 
Rotary Club's invaluable support of The Smith Center lights up the stage in Reynolds Hall, putting a well-deserved 
spotlight on our students' incredible talent. 
 
We hope that as you sat among the audience, you felt the impact of your generosity and a sense of pride, knowing 
that your contributions are the foundation upon which these experiences are built. 
  
This awards ceremony validates the efforts of our students and inspires them to continue pursuing their dreams in 
the performing arts. Your belief in our mission is truly invaluable, and we are incredibly grateful for your ongoing 
partnership.  
 
The winners of the Outstanding Lead Performer awards will represent Nevada in a week-long series of intensive 
workshops with industry professionals in preparation for the highly anticipated Jimmy Awards on Broadway. The 
national competition will take place on June 24 at the Minskoff Theatre in New York City.  Thank you so much for 
generously awarding a scholarship to each of the deserving Outstanding Lead Performers. 
 
It was a memorable moment to witness the joy of students celebrating and supporting each other. Your generosity is 
at the heart of this experience. Your impact on these young performers is applauded! 
 
I would welcome the opportunity to meet with you in the near future to discuss future educational programming needs 
either on a personal level or through the support of the Las Vegas Rotary Club.  Please let me know if you are 
interested, and if so, your availability. 
 
With gratitude, 
 

Emma Medas 
Vice President, Philanthropy 
The Smith Center for the Performing Arts 
361 Symphony Park Avenue, Las Vegas, NV 89106 
p: (702) 749-2379 | c: (702) 468-0479 | www.thesmithcenter.com 

 

http://www.thesmithcenter.com/

